
Parent Information Meeting
Year 1



Introductions – Who’s who? 

• Mr Ralfs - Ladybird Class
& Ms Odedra

• Miss Pantoll - Butterfly Class
& Ms Taylor

• Miss Dawood - Bumblebee Class
& Ms Donovan

Ms Nicholas – Year 1 & Reading Leader



Our vision ….    



Our Values

We expect all pupils and adults to 
demonstrate our Core Values in all 
their interactions with each other 
and with all visitors to the school.

We are all role models, for each 
other, for the children and families 
we serve.

Parents, teachers, all adults and 
children should aim to model them. 



School Aims - SIP

Belmore Website – Our School - School 
Improvement

https://www.belmore.school/page/?title=School+Improvement&pid=178


Behaviour for learning

At Belmore we expect children to behave and high 
expectations of each and every child  

• Rewards for good behaviour – house points, stickers, 
moving up behaviour charts, certificates, class parties

• Sanctions – friendly warning, warning 1, warning 2, 
purple slip and sent out of class, in more extreme 
circumstances or if children persistently make bad 
choices they will miss their lunch times or Friday clubs



Attendance

• No less than 95% attendance
• The law says no term time holidays are allowed 
• Don’t let your child stay off school for a minor ailment
• Make all appointments for the doctor, dentist, optician, etc

after school hours or during the school holidays where possible
• Please call by 8am to report your child’s absence



Timings of the day

• Please help your child to be on time every day
• 10 minutes late each day is 50 min over the week 
• 300 minutes or 5 hours over 6 weeks
• Valuable learning time is lost
• Collection procedures: As you are aware part of our approach to ensure 

our end of day dismissal and collection procedures are as efficient and 
safe as possible requires us to have up to date information regarding 
the adults who will be collecting your child/children. 



What to wear ….

Uniform

• Blue sweat shirts or cardigans 
with the Belmore logo

• Grey or black trousers or skirts
• White shirts, blouses or collared 

T shirts 
• Plain blue, black or white hijab
• Black shoes or black trainers

PE Kit
• Black shorts or black footless 

leggings and white T shirts (long or 
short sleeved)

• Black plimsolls or trainers in KS2 
(these must be different from day 
time shoes)

Uniform can be bought on Parent Pay and collected from Mrs Marsh from 3pm daily

Please remember no extreme haircuts, razor patterns, giant bows and only stud earrings



PE Days 

• PE for Year 1 will be on Tuesdays & Fridays this 
year. 

• Children can wear their PE kit to school on these 
days. 

• No earrings if possible; studs if they must be 
worn.



Free School Meals

If you think you might be entitled, fill out a short 
form and the school will check for you. Please look 
at the school website for further information. 

If you are entitled, the first time you register we 
will give you additional help to buy some school 
uniform. 



Support at Home 

• The single biggest influence on your child’s ability to achieve their expected 
level will be their reading ability. 

• Check the website on how we teach the children phonics using pure sounds

• A good reader can read questions quickly and understand what they need to 
do. The access all areas of the curriculum.

• Encourage your child to read everyday, looking at both stories and non-fiction 
and ask them questions about what they are reading. 

• Unfortunately there were a large amount of books that were damaged last 
year, please ensure that your child treats all school property with respect so 
they can be used year on year.  You will be charged for lost books.



Reading with your Child

• Reading out loud can create many positive outcomes for children. As a 
shared experience between parent and child, it encourages connection, 
while also directly contributing to child development through exposure
to words and stories.

The ‘million word gap’
• At five years old:
• Never read to – 4622 word
• 1-2 times a week – 63,570 word
• 3-5 times a week – 169,520 words
• Daily 296,600 words
• Five books a day – 1,483,300 words

https://www.sciencedaily.com/releases/2019/04/190404074947.htm



Home Reading 

Children who read for enjoyment every day not only perform better in reading 
tests than those who don’t, but also develop a broader vocabulary, increased 
general knowledge and a better understanding of other cultures. Therefore, here 
at Belmore, we take reading very serious and have once again invested in a 
number of new books that the children can enjoy. 

Children are encouraged to read their books at home at their own pace, once 
finished, they should then complete a homework task (comic strip, illustration, 
model, book battle prep, ect…) to earn points towards their awards. 

Belmore’s Brilliant Book Challenge Awards:      
 Bronze Award - read 10 books
 Silver Award - read 20 books 
 Gold Award - read 30 books
 Platinum Award – read 40 books

Remember to ensure that all children treat our 
books with care and most importantly enjoy 

reading them in school and at home!



Homework 

• Each week your child will be set 3 pieces of homework: 

• Maths (based upon class teaching that week) 

• Reading (Online login details will be sent home) 

• Spelling (taken from the Read Write Inc book of the week) 

• Homework will be sent out on Fridays

• Please send them back to school by Wednesday

• Spelling will be handed out on Fridays.  The children will 
have a spelling test which will be marked and a new list 
issued for the following week. 
Please do not write in the Spelling books.



Home School Agreement

- Clear outline of 
school's role, child's 
role and 
parent/carer's role

- To work in 
partnership 
together with the 
best interests of the 
child at the heart



Curriculum Overview 



Curriculum Overview 



Writing

• Name writing – starting with a capital letter

• Letter & Number formation 

• Encourage writing for a purpose – shopping lists 
and diary entries



Maths

• Place Value – the foundation for our budding 
mathematicians!

• Counting accurately forwards and backwards to 
10 and then to 20

• One more /one less

• Comparing amounts – how many more, how 
many less

• Addition and Subtraction

• Geometry – 2D and 3D shapes



Online Safety

• Key aspect of school and home life

• Educate pupils about importance of online safety 
and how to be safe online

• Use of pupil logins, secure filtering and monitoring 
systems used in school

• Use of National Online Safety (NOS) accreditation via 
school website

• Range of useful information for parents/carers



How to know what’s happening

• Website
• Newsletters 
• Curriculum Newsletters
• Text messages
• Emails
• Pupil progress through Parents Evenings            

Autumn term and Spring term
• Look out for Workshops for e-safety, anti-bullying, 

homework support, maths and others are planned 
over the year 



Questions 

Thank you for giving up your time to come to the meeting 
and many thanks for your continued support.

Please come and talk to any of us if you have any 
questions or email enquires@belmore.school


